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Blue Rock Construction, Inc. 

1712 Hancock Lane 

Burlington, NJ  08016 

 

 

It was a pleasure to work with Blue Rock during the construction of our new mailroom.  

In an office of over 80 employees, it was a concern to engage in the needed disruption to the everyday flow of the work 

taking place here.  I met with Jason Quenzel to initially go over the scope of the project and was assigned Jim Bergen as 

our Project Manager.  Both men were professional and let me know they would take care of everything, follow all 

COVID protocols, and be as little of a disruption as possible to all the staff.   

They worked with me to rearrange the schedule to accommodate all staff and always sent an update so I knew what to 

expect each day. They took care of hiring the subs to complete each aspect of the project and kept everything on 

schedule.  I had changes come up in the project and they were handled without any issues, always keeping me involved 

in how the changes would affect the cost and timeline. 

No one could believe how quickly the project got done and how clean our space stayed. 

Blue Rock and especially Jim were great to work with, I wouldn't hesitate to call on them again for future needs.  I 

highly recommend their services. 

 

Heidi Jannetti Wenzke 

Senior Vice President 

Anthony J. Jannetti, Inc. 

200 East Holly Avenue 

Box 56 

Sewell, NJ  08080 
(856) 256-2300 

 

 


